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COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES 
DEPARTME~T OF FOREIGN LAN'GUAGES 

ILLINOIS STATE UNIVERSITY 
'OUNDW p{ 1817 

NORMAl. ILLINOIS 61761 

November 18, 1974 

Robert Sutherland, President 
Academic Senate 

Dear Sir: 

Telephont : ~/438-2~1 

Enclosed is a copy of the resolution passed at the 
November 12, 1974 meeting of the AAUP. 

The ISU Chapter felt quite strongly that such a 
motion would not be inappropriate at this time, since 
Constitutional and Governance Review is of primary 
importance to the total university community. 

Very truly yours 

~4t~ 
Br~itta J. Kuhn, 
AAUP, ISU Chapter 

President 
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